
Councilmember Gil Cedillo and the City of Los Angeles
Bureau of Engineering invite you to a

Taylor Yard G2 River Park Project

Community Discussion 
on Site Assessments

Wednesday December 5, 2018
6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

What: This community discussion will include information from the City 
of Los Angeles on soil, soil gas and groundwater testing at the Taylor 
Yard G2 site, including information on site conditions, testing 
procedures, and next steps, and from the State Department of Toxic 
Substances Control on their role in overseeing the remediation effort.

Where: Los Angeles River Center and Gardens 570 West Avenue 26, 
 Los Angeles, CA 90065

For more information go to http://www.tayloryardg2.com/


